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EXAM SEASON IS HERE!  IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr Scott-Evans writes…… 

Year 8 are off to Bude next week 
for a residential trip of water 
sports, high ropes, early morning 

runs and other physical activities. 
I am extremely proud of our 
students who, in such high 
numbers, have committed to 
taking on this challenge down in 
such a beautiful place! It is great 
to see a year group so coherent 
and committed to each other. I 
am equally proud of our teachers 
for taking on this awesome 
responsibility. Being in ‘loco 
parentis’ for nearly 100 students, 

24 hours a day, from Thursday to 
Monday is a significant 
responsibility and a big 
commitment and sacrifice. They 
are giving up their Bank Holiday 
weekend for this! We are also 
grateful to the staff members’ 

families and friends for giving up 
time with their loved ones.   

I ran my first school residential 
trip in the first year of my 

teaching career (over 25 years 
ago!). I look back now in 
amazement that the head 
teacher (Mr. John Knightbridge) 
let me take on such an 
undertaking in my first year! 
However, he knew then what I 
know now: that the rewards are 
so great that the risks and the 
hard work are well worth it.   

 As society becomes more and 

more litigious and increasingly 
risk averse it is a real shame to 
see so many schools avoiding 
residential trips. With young 
people spending more and more 
time inside on their phones,  

  ……contd. on page 2 

   
 

Exams!  
Tips on how to stay healthy during 
the exam season. 

     Page 3 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Remember that there are many clubs 
for students to join. A few are 
highlighted here. 

       Page 5 
English Department 
The latest results from the House 
Competition have been revealed and 
we have details of the task for the 
next round. 

      Page 7 
Careers 
Conference information for students 
interested in medicine and dentistry. 

                          Page 11 
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.…..contd. from Page 1  

playing console games and 

watching YouTube or streaming 
services, the need to take them 
out and to experience risk and 
adventure has probably never 
been higher.   

 Many wonderful learning 
experiences take place in the 
classroom every day and of 
course you can learn a lot on-line, 
but there is really no substitute 

for the sort of learning you can do 
on a residential trip.   

 

Students may feel they know 
their classmates and teachers 
already, but we always find that 
living together in community 
brings a completely new 
dimension. It also allows 
opportunities for 

interdependence, leadership, 
teamwork and trust. Memories 
forged on school trips stay with 
us for life. I am sure all parents 
will agree that it is our school 
trips from our school days that we 
remember most clearly. We want 

to create these memories for our 
students too.   

 In my experience, time and time 
again, students surprise us on 
school trips. Last time I went to 
Bude it was those who struggle to 
shine in the classroom, who came 
to the fore out of it. Very 
positively, this then fed back into 
the school, when we returned. 
New leaders were discovered, 
and self-esteem was raised. 
Meanwhile, students who 

normally excel had to find a new 
skillset outside of what normally 
worked for them in the school 
setting. It is all rather marvelous!  

 

Of course, school trips also make 
a major contribution to the field 
of languages (Madid for Year 9 is 

coming up and the China trip is 
set for later in the year). These 
are all key parts of our school 
provision for wider personal 
development that was so richly 
praised in our recent OfSTED 

inspection report.    

For Year 8 students not attending 
Bude, we will be following a 
programme of in-school enriching 
activities for them. We do this 
with passion and gusto knowing 
that for some families the cost of 
a residential trip is simply 

impossible. We will report back 
on both in due course.   

 Bon Voyage Year 8! I pray you 
have a wonderful time. Stay safe 
and look after each other. I am 
sure you will.   

Mr Scott-Evans  
Headteacher 

 

 
Year 9 - Madrid 2024 

 

 
Year 9 - China 2024 

 

 
Year 8 - Bude 2024 

 

 
Year 7 – Manor Adventure 2024 

  

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/23/138239
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1. Eat proper meals 

 
 
Stress can have an adverse effect 
on your appetite but skipping 
meals will not do your 
concentration any favours. 
Embrace the cliché and make 
breakfast the most important 
meal of the day. Eating foods 
with slow release carbohydrates 
throughout the day will help to 
fuel your revision. You can get a 
free bowl of porridge in the 
restaurant every day. Maybe add 
some honey or fruit for a delicious 
start to the day. 
 

2. Keep hydrated 
Water allows 
many of the 
chemical 
reactions in 
our bodies to 
take place, 
therefore the 
speed at 
which our 

brains can work and process 
information will be affected if we 
become dehydrated. Drink plenty 
of fluid; 6-8 glasses or around 2 
litres each day - water being the 

liquid of choice to keep your body 
functioning on top form. 
 

3. Eat plenty of fruit and 
vegetables  
Use fruit and vegetables as a 
healthy snack instead of crisps, 
chocolate or fizzy 
drinks. Blueberries, blackcurrants 
and other berries are all full of 
vitamin C, which is thought to 
help improve mental agility. 
Vitamin E and Zinc are also 
thought to have a positive impact 
on the brain so have a helping of 
pumpkin seeds and walnuts on 
hand next time hunger strikes. 
 

 

4. Watch your caffeine 
intake  
Caffeine acts as a stimulant and 
may aid concentration in small 
doses (the equivalent of one to 
two cups of coffee) but overdoing 
the caffeine will dehydrate you, 

can cause palpitations and may 
disturb your sleep.  

5. Try to avoid energy 
drinks 
High-
sugar, 
high-
caffeine 
drinks may 
appear to 
give you 
an instant 
buzz but are a poor substitute for 
proper food and fluid. The 
temporary high you'll get from a 
sugar-fix will be followed quickly 
by crashing blood sugar levels 
causing, among other things, 
fatigue. 
 

6. Get enough sleep 

 
While you want lots of energy 
during the day, when it gets to 
bedtime try to ensure your body 
and mind are ready to rest. Lack 
of sleep can make you more likely 
to reach for a sugary fix to get 
you through the learning lulls. 
Warm milk and herbal teas before 
bed have a sedative effect, while 
a carbohydrate-rich snack an hour 
or so before you head upstairs will 
clear the way for sleep-inducing 
amino acids to reach the brain. 

How to Stay Healthy during Exam Season 



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 25TH APRIL 25                                                                                  Volume XIII– Issue XXVIII 
I 

Page 4 of 14 
 

  

 

If you are doing shopping online. Why not see if 
you can help raise some funds for FoBK through 
your online purchases in a few easy steps: 

Click here then 

• Click ‘Sign up and support this cause’. 

• If new to Easyfundraising then set up an 
account. 

• Browse the hundreds of online shops 
who participate in the scheme and go 
shopping! As long as you go into the 
online sites through the Easyfundraising 
site, you will register a donation to FoBK. 
You can even get an App for your phone! 
It will not cost you a penny! 
 

If already a member, then why not refer a 
friend? FoBK will get a bonus when each person 
you refer makes a purchase. 

 

 

IMPORTANT  

REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our 
School on the 1st of May 2025, to take the Year 

11 & 13 Leavers’ Individual & Group Photos. 

All parents are requested to pre-register for 
instant access to your child’s photographs once 
they are ready, pre-registration is required for 

every photo shoot.  

  

Register in 3 easy steps in less than a minute: 

1.           Head to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk 

2.           Enter your unique code : JRFTVDKN5B 

3.           Include your child’s full school register 
name. 

 Don't miss out - pre-register today! 

  

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/becketkeysschoolbrentwood/?q=becket&cat=cause-autosuggest
http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=period+shaming+advert&view=detail&mid=B9CE149416087D7FA696B9CE149416087D7FA696&FORM=VIRE
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Late Gate 

Early is on time, 
On time is late,  
And late is unacceptable! 
 
This is especially 
important if you have an 
exam! 
 
At Becket Keys, we look to 
ensure that we are preparing 
students for life beyond school. 
We encourage students to 
attend school regularly and on 
time.   

Remember that the school gate 
closes at 8.25am.  This allows 
students enough time to be at 
their first lesson on time. Period 
1 begins at 8.30am.   

Brentwood can be tough to 
negotiate during rush hour, so 
we encourage students and 
parents to contact the school in 
the case of genuine lateness, 
such as delayed public 
transport.  

Parents can call the main 
school line 01277 286600 or use 
the “Studybugs” app.   

We thank you for your support.  
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Elevate is an award-winning organisation that has been 
working with Becket Keys students to help them become 
more effective learners. Your child’s ability to self-
motivate, manage their time and prepare effectively will be 
a crucial factor to guarantee their success over this 
academic year. 

Join us for our exclusive webinar series where we will show 
you – as parents – how to best support your child through 
school.  

WHAT YOU GET IN THIS LIVE TRAINING SERIES 

1. Strategies for improving your child’s study process and 
to help them to manage stress and anxiety in the lead up to 
tests & exams. 

2. Learn the “behind-the-scenes” secrets that Elevate’s 
coaches share with their coaching students that get them 
top marks each year. 

3. Access the parent community to see how other parents 
are coping and what you can implement today. 

4. Gain FREE ACCESS to downloadable templates that can 
give you the control and visibility you need to assist your 
child. 

5. Learn about 1:1 Online Student Coaching to understand 
how Elevate’s young coaches are helping students across 
United Kingdom to find a new way to study. 

 

 

 

 

Register here for free Parent 
Webinars. 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukparentwebinar
https://www.elevatecoach.co.uk/post/timetable
https://www.elevatecoach.co.uk/post/motivations
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This year we have launched the 
English Interhouse Competition. 
Over the course of this school 
year, students will have 6 
opportunities to earn points for 
their house in an attempt to be 
the overall winner of the English 
Competition. Each term, we will 
run one round of this competition 
for Year 7 and 8. 

Round 4 was to create a blackout 
poem. There were a good number 
of entries, which made judging 
very tough but eventually a 
decision was made. 

Year 7 

1st Place – Henry Bannister (7FS) 

2nd Place – Aadya Pramod Jain 

(7EW) 

3rd Place – Olivia Bamber (7PP) 

 

Round 5 of our Interhouse 
competition started  on 
Wednesday 23rd April, which is for 
students to write a letter to an 
author explaining why they 
enjoyed their book so much. 
Students will find guidance on 
this in News for the Day, which 
their form tutors will show them. 
You have until Friday 23rd May to 
get these entries in. Remember 
you get points just for entering, 
so every entry really does count. I 
am looking forward to seeing all 
the entries. 

Miss White 
English Teacher 

 

Leaderboard for Year 7: 

• 7FS – 1st Place 

• 7EW – 2nd Place 

• 7PP – 3rd Place 

• 7AC – 4th Place 

 

 

Leaderboard for Year 8: 
 

• 8AC – 1st Place 

• 8PP – 2nd Place 

• 8EW, 8FS, 8HS & 8WW – 

Joint 3rd Place 

 

English Department – House Competition 
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A Prayer for Exams 

Help me, God, to face each exam fresh, 

My mind uncluttered from the one before. 

If others have gone well, may I not be 
overconfident; 

If they have been difficult, may I not dwell on 
them. 

Keep my eyes only on the paper in front of me, 

And fill my memory with the fruit of my revision. 

Help me to give myself the best chance of success 

In every exam I take. 

This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen 

 

Reminder – Equipment List 

It is important that students are fully equipped 
every day, for every lesson.  Not having the right 
equipment for learning can lead to wasted 
learning time.  Students who come prepared are 
prepared for success! As a reminder (and this can 
be found in the Family Handbook) all students 
need to bring the following items as a minimum 
to each lesson in a suitable pencil case: 

 •Clear ruler   •180° clear protractor  

•Pencils   •Pens (blue, black & red)  

•Rubber   •Compass 

 •Glue stick   •Whiteboard pens  

•Calculator Casio fx GT85x. 
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Mid and South Essex Health & 
Care Academy are holding two 
recruitment events this academic 
year for Year 12 or 13 students 
coming to the end of their post 16 
programmes who are interested 
in finding entry roles within the 
NHS or Social Care for their next 
steps. 

The recruitment events will be 
held at our Integrated Care 
System Training and Education 
Facilities at Brentwood 
Community Hospital, Crescent 
Drive, Shenfield, Brentwood, 
Essex, CM15 8DR Wednesday 25th 
June 2025 between 10am and 
4pm. 

 Students attending can meet 
local NHS and Social Care 
recruitment teams, explore 
opportunities, find out about 
apprenticeship pathways and ask 
any questions they may have 
about careers in the sector.  The 
recruitment teams attending will 
also be interviewing on the day 
for entry roles they have available 
at the moment and successful 
students could leave with a job 
offer at the end of the day. 

  

Careers Information 
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The UCAT exam plays a vital role in aspiring dental and medical students' journey and Medic Mentor  are 
committed to equipping students with the essential mentoring and resources they need to excel in this 
crucial exam. Through the guidance of experienced doctors, dentists, and insights from top 10% UCAT 
scorers in the country, these conferences offer comprehensive support for navigating the application process 
and thorough UCAT preparation. 
 
Register for the Get Into Medicine Conference on: 
Saturday 26th April, 9:30am - 3:30pm 
Sunday 27th April, 9:30am - 3:30pm 
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO  
 
Register for the Get Into Dentistry Conference on Saturday 17th May, 9:30am - 3:30pm: 
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE  
 
Attending these conferences will provide students with valuable insights and strategies for tackling the 
UCAT, as well as giving them an opportunity to connect with other like-minded individuals who share their 
passion for medicine and/or dentistry. 

During these sessions, we will cover:  
- Entrance Exams: UCAT and UCATSEN 
- Exam techniques and sample questions from each UCAT section 
- UCAT shortcuts and timeline  
- Best UCAT preparation techniques 
- Tactically choosing universities  
- Medical and Dental school interview skills  
- Medical Leadership Programmes 
- Medical and Dental Awards Programmes  
- Extracurricular activities 
- Work experience  
- Building a medical/dental CV  
- Applying for scholarships to study medicine or dentistry 
 
Students will not only leave with enhanced test-taking abilities but also invaluable connections and resources 
to support their dream of a career in healthcare.  
 
 
 

https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE


BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 25TH APRIL 25                                                                                  Volume XIII– Issue XXVIII 
I 

Page 12 of 14 
 

Apprenticeship and 
traineeship vacancies 

If you are interested in an 
apprenticeship then it would be a 
good idea to follow Find an 
apprenticeship. You will then be 
alerted to each week's 
apprenticeship and traineeship 
vacancy reports for our area and 
get an alert if there is a new 
opportunity. If you use the filter 
tool, you can view only the 
vacancies that meet your 
requirements (such as vacancies 
within a set region, start date and 
wage etc). 
 
If you would like any advice on 
further education pathways 
please speak to your tutor or Ms 
North and we can arrange a 
meeting with one of our Careers 
advisors. 
 
 For more information on 
apprenticeships visit 
apprenticeships.gov.uk or follow 
@Apprenticeships on Twitter. 

 

 

What to expect and some pointers on how to prepare: 

- The brand would like to get to know you and so following a 
group presentation you will be allocated a time for a short ,  
10 minute one-to-one chat with the team. 

- Get to know the bran! Take a visit to one of the counters and 
get familiar with the products. 

- Which products do you like/love and which are the most 
innovative? 

- Tell us what skills you have and consider any previous 
experience that would help you excel. 

- Is there a time when you have been set challenging 
targets/deadlines? How did you deal with that situation? 

- Why do you want to work for Benefit? 

https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeshipsearch
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeshipsearch
https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/
https://twitter.com/Apprenticeships


BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 25TH APRIL 25                                                                                  Volume XIII– Issue XXVIII 
I 

Page 13 of 14 
 

 

This week the students have been 
getting tips on how to look after 
their Mental Health. It is 
important to spend time 
outdoors in nature and to be 
active. Spending time in nature 
has been found to assist with 
anxiety and depression and there 
are also links between nature and 
relaxation and being outside 
gives our bodies much needed 
vitamin D from sunlight. Being 
active is good for both your mind 
and body and every minute of 
activity counts; the more you do 
the more you will benefit. 

Exercise can improve your sleep, 
clear your mind, boost your 

energy and help with back or joint 

pain.  
 

In order to combine nature and 
exercise why not join the 
Parkrun? Parkrun is a free, 
community event where you can 
walk, jog, run, volunteer or 
spectate. Parkrun is 5k and takes 
place every Saturday morning. 
Junior Parkrun is 2k, dedicated to 
4-14 year olds, and their families, 
every Sunday morning. 

Parkrun is positive, welcoming 
and inclusive, there is no time 
limit and no one finishes last! 

Everyone is welcome to come 
along. 

Parkrun is free and you only need 
to register once whether walking, 
jogging, running, volunteering or 
a combination. 

There are currently 1,163 parkrun 
events around the country taking 
place every weekend, with more 
locations being added all the 
time. 

You can go along to any event, 
any weekend. Find out more 
here: 
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/?section=form
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
 

* 
UCAS PARENT EVENING 

TUESDAY 29TH APRIL 2025 
5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 
* 

YEAR 11 & YEAR 13 
SCHOOL LEAVERS PHOTOGRAPHS 

THURSDAY 1ST MAY 2025 
 

* 
MAY DAY – BANK HOLIDAY 

MONDAY 5TH MAY 2025 
 

* 
CELEBRATION DAY FOR YEAR 11 & YEAR 13 

TUESDAY 6TH MAY 2025 
 

* 
MADRID TRIP – YEAR 9 

THURSDAY 22ND MAY – SUNDAY 25TH MAY  
 

* 
WHITSUN BREAK 

MONDAY 26TH MAY – FRIDAY 30TH MAY 2025 
 

* 
- 

 

 

Becket Keys 

Church of England 
School 
Sawyers Hall Lane 
Brentwood, Essex 
CM15 9DA 
01277 286600 
 
 

www.becketkeys.org 
office@becketkeys.org 
finance@becketkeys.org       
                
X:    
@BecketKeys  
@MrScottEvans         
@BecketKeys6th 
@BecketKeysMusic 
@BecketKeysDrama 
@BecketKeysPE   
@BecketKeysArt 
@BecketKeysSci 
@BecketKeysDT 
@BecketKeysExams 
@BecketKeysTrips 
 
Facebook: Becket Keys Church School 

 

http://www.becketkeys.org/
mailto:office@becketkeys.org

